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The Department of Foreign Affairs (DF A) has placed Thailand under Crisis Alert 
Level 1 (Precautionary Phase) due to the recent bomb blast incident near the Erawan 
Shrine in Bangkok on 17 August 2015. 

Under Crisis Alert Level 1, Filipinos in Bangkok and other affected areas in 
Thailand are alerted to take necessary precautions on any signs of internal disturbance 
or external threat that may put their lives and safety at risk. 

For information and guidance. 

24 August 2015 

.....-~ ....... '""' J. CACDAC 
~r' , Administrator 
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